
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Catholic Social Services served 48 families with 
food boxes in January.  Our immediate 
need:  canned peaches and pears, dry potatoes, 
chicken helper and tuna helper.   Please help us get 
by until our Lenten Food Drive.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

Camp Kateri Benefit Dinner ( March 4, 2017) Camp 

Kateri is hosting its annual benefit dinner on Saturday, 

March 4, 2017.   Entertainment is The Fun Piano Show, by 

176 Keys.  Dinner begins at 6:30 pm.  The Dueling Piano 

Show starts at 8 pm.  All proceeds will go to new activities 

for our summer camp. Tickets are $50 per person and $500 

for a reserved table of eight. To order tickets, please email 

CampKateriT@gmail.com or call 402-724-2596. 

 

QUEST is a retreat for young Catholics between the ages 

of 14 - 16 who are Freshman or Sophomores in High 

School.  It is woven around the theme of the Three Circles 

of Love: Love of Self, Love of Others, and Love of God.   

The next QUEST Retreat is March 25-26 at St. Joseph’s 

Church in Auburn, NE.  For more information call the 

Youth Ministry Office at 402-473-0625.  To register, go to 

http://www.lincolndiocese.org/retreat/quest. 

 
There are two Masses scheduled this week  

that do not have Mass intentions.   
If you would like to request one for a specific intention,  

please contact Deanna as soon as possible. 
 

   PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS  
TO THE PRIESTHOOD AND RELIGIOUS LIFE! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

ADORATION OF  
THE BLESSED SACRAMENT   

Friday, Mar. 3 
7:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

 

All are welcome! 
Come spend some time with Our Eucharistic Lord. 

Someone is need to fill the 8:30-9:30 time; 
 please call the office if interested! 

 
February is Catholic Press Month 

Please turn in your envelopes for the Southern 
Nebraska Register in the regular collection.  

Thank you! 
 

A Lent to Remember! 
Join us for a 4-week, video-based study on formed.org to 
create a Lent to remember for our parish family. Forgiven is a 
beautiful presentation of the transforming power of Confession. 
No matter what you have done, no matter how long you have 
been away, Jesus is waiting for you in the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation! To register for this powerful experience: 
Go to formed.org 
Click on Register 
Create your FREE account by entering our  
Parish Code:  C3PQDN 
and your email address 
Click on the program Forgiven for weeks 1 through 3 
and Symbolon session 6 for week 4. 
Watch individually, as a family, or in small groups and use the 
Leader’s Guide for discussion. 

 
CCD/CYO NEWS 

 

FF/CCD/CYO CLASSES 

Wednesday, March 1st 
Grades 4 – 12, 7:00 – 8:20 p.m. 

St. Ann’s Catholic Church 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 

Eighth Sunday of Ordinary Time 
 

February 26, 2017 
 

202 N 5th 

Doniphan NE  68832 

Mailing Address:  P O Box 407 

Office Phone:  402-845-2707; Rectory Phone:  402-845-4477 

Social Hall:  402-845-2713; Father’s Phone:  402-326-5168 

stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.stannsdoniphan.org 

Rectory:  404 Cedar 

Office Hours: Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30 am 
 

 

CONFESSIONS: Monday 5:30-5:50 pm;                               
Tuesday – Friday 6:40-6:55; Saturday 3:00-3:50 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS 

Monday (27th) 6:00 pm Germaine Hemberger + 

Tuesday (28th) 7:00 am Fern Jurgensmeier + 

Ash Wed.(1st) 6:30 am Marcelline Lovell + 

Ash Wed. (1st) 7:30 pm Sp. Int. of Fr. Sughroue 

Thursday (2nd) 7:00 am  

Friday (3rd)   7:00 am  

Saturday (4th) 4:00 pm Int. of Peter & Mary Horacek 

Sunday (5th) 9:00 am Pro Populo 

ASH WEDNESDAY MASS 
Wednesday, March 1 – 5:30 p.m. 

 

http://www.twoheartsdesign.com/itemdtl.php?idnum=201
https://webmail.cdolinc.net/owa/redir.aspx?REF=Dm7FUeDEsJDljlp7nNhjmVr41JqUYiNXKLJJBkr5VsN0wYqbuCLUCAFtYWlsdG86Q2FtcEthdGVyaVRAZ21haWwuY29t
tel:402-724-2596
http://www.lincolndiocese.org/retreat/quest
mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


 
 

 
 

STEWARDSHIP:    (2/19/17 will be in next week’s bulletin) 
 

Adult:          $-----     Weekly Budget:                 $2,465.38 
Plate:             $-----     YTD Budget:                    $83,822.92 
Children:             $-----         YTD Actual:                     $--------- 
SNRegister:      $-----          YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)     $-----------  
Dio. Admin:         $----- 
Bldg. M & R:     $-----  
TOTAL:          $-----  

 

Thank you for your donation! 
 

CONSIDER having a Mass celebrated for 
someone you love, living or deceased.  

There is no greater gift!  
Many March dates are available. 

 Envelopes can be found on the back table for your request.  
*The customary offering for a Mass in the Diocese of Lincoln is $10 
however, Fr. Sughroue will gladly offer Mass without an offering. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

AD HOC PARISH COUNCIL MEETING:   
Will meet Monday, February 27 at 7:30 p.m.   
Members asked to attend if at all possible. 

 

CEMETERY BOARD MEETING 
Monday, February 27 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat House 

INVITES YOU TO: 

Upcoming retreats: 
 

March 1, 2017  Women -  LDCCW – Ash Wednesday - $10 

March 3-5, 2017  Men & Women… 

Discipleship according to St. John…Msgr. Joseph Nemec  
 

Don’t be left out --- don’t delay— sign up today! 
 

You can register at www.goodcounselretreat.com or call 

Good Counsel Retreat House at 402-786-2705. 

 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

 
 

Fish Fry 
Knights of Columbus Council #11824 

St. Ann’s Parish Hall 

Doniphan 
 

 Friday, March 3, 2017 

          Time: 5 PM until 7 PM 
 

        Fish, Fish Sticks, Mac & Cheese,  

 Green Beans, Cole Slaw, Dessert & Drink 
 

             Adults $10 and Kids $5 
            Thanks for your support! 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

  

 
Get Well Greetings for Fr. Faulkner can be sent to  

Bonacum House 

Fr. Joseph Faulkner 

3301 Sheridan Blvd. 

Lincoln, NE  68506 
 
 

High School Summer Mission Trip to Gallup, New Mexico  
An informational meeting will be held Sunday, March 19 and 

Sunday, March 26 from 3 to 4 p.m. at the Imperial Mall Old Food 

Court Area.  All interested students and their parents need to 

attend one of the two meetings to get your name on the list.  For 

more information contact Mary Koch at 402-984-6624 or Sarah 

Hoops at 402-984-0227. 
 

 

  Share Change • Change Hearts 
  What's with the baby bottles?  Wellspring      

Pregnancy + Health Center offers pro-life 

pregnancy, parenting and sexual health resources 

to our community.  We are currently raising money 

to continue our life-saving work.  You will find a 

basket of baby bottles when you leave church today.  Please take a bottle 

home with you and fill with your spare change, cash or check.  Return 

the baby bottle to the church office or to next Sunday's service - please 

return by February 26th.  You can also take an envelope and place your 

donation there.  Your donations stay local to help Wellspring offer pro-

life support to the young people in the Hastings area. 
 

SATURDAY– Ministry Assignments 
March 4th– 4:00 pm – Vigil  

ACOLYTE John Swanson 

READER / LECTOR Kim Finecy 

HEAD SERVER Jayden DeVries* 

SERVERS Benjamin VanDiest / Volunteer 

MUSICIAN Alicia O’Donnel / Sarah Atchity 

GIFT BEARERS Volunteers 

USHERS Volunteers 

SUNDAY - Ministry Assignments 

March 5th– 9:00 am  
ACOLYTE Rich Mlinar 

READER / LECTOR Dave Hart 

HEAD SERVER Ambrose Bykerk* 

SERVERS Riley Mason / Tony Bykerk 

MUSICIAN Ros McDermott 

GIFT BEARERS/GREETERS Tim & Kathy Williams 

USHERS Volunteers 

Rosary before Mass 8:40 am Charlene Hruby 

ASH WEDNESDAY– Ministry Assignments 
March 1st–  7:30 pm  

ACOLYTE Mike Ley 

READER / LECTOR Kathy Sinner 

HEAD SERVER Tate Mazour* 

SERVERS Braeden Mlinar / Colton Horne 

MUSICIAN Alicia O’Donnell / Sarah Atchity 

GIFT BEARERS Volunteers 

USHERS Volunteers 


